
 

 

Any senior who has enlisted in the military, please see Mrs. Spellman as soon as possible.  She 

will need your name for graduation.  You will be listed in the program and announced at the 

graduation ceremony.  Please take care of this today. 

 
The end of the year bus schedule is, June 13th will be the last day for 3 PM & 5:15 buses 

 
June 14th, 15th, 16th and 17th the 3 PM buses will be at 2 PM 
 

The last day for Physical Education classes is Monday June 13th. All locks should be removed and lockers 

emptied by this date. Anything left in the locker rooms after this date will be removed and discarded. 
 

Seniors, please remind your parents if you need additional graduation tickets over the six that 

you were given, please tell them to e-mail Mrs. Spellman or you can stop up and give her the 

total tickets you need.  If you do not need the six general admission tickets everyone is given, 

please also see Mrs. Spellman so she can pull the tickets out of your envelope for the other 

students. Deadline to order any additional tickets’ is Friday, June 10th.  

 
Monday, June 6th – Seniors who want to purchase a book, $100.00, Cash only.  

Tuesday, June 7th – Anyone who wants to purchase a book, $100.00, Cash only.  

 

 All book distribution will be in the 11/12 library after school at 2:15 and are as supplies last.   

 

 Students will not be given special permission for early pick up.  Students who pre-purchased a 

book and are signing out/absent the day of pick up can get their yearbook the following day.   

 

 First come, first serve for purchase.  There is no list to get on…they just need to show up at the 

library @ 2:15 the day of the sale.  

 
The Southern Regional Girls Basketball Team is holding a clothing drive.  Items needed are, all clothing items, 

shoes, blankets, sheets, stuffed animals and working bikes.  Please give to any basketball player, or Coach Bucci.   

 
David’s Dream and Believe is holding a Stafford Run for Hope 5k on Saturday, June 18th. Any student 

interested in volunteering at the event, please see Ms. Posch in Room 7-2.  
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